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I oppose SB 210. Mail-in voting has enabled accessibility for Oregonians to vote. It 

has also allowed myself and others the time to carefully consider our votes prior to 

turning in our  ballots. Removing this method will disenfranchise those who may be 

unable to take the day off the vote or those who may not be able to leave their homes 

for whatever reason to vote. Mail-in voting has expanded voting access to so many 

Oregonians. Any changes to that can only be an attempt to disenfranchise 

Oregonians. I oppose. 


